Jeffrey Troxel

I support amendment #2 to ban scrubbers. They take dirty fuel and dump it into the water. They
don't really scrub anything. It's a misnomer, and it converts one type of pollution into another.

The cruise ship industry is a huge polluter. If they can't clean up their act and be honest about their
practices, they should not be allowed to operate.

We need healthy marine ecosystems now more than ever as we try to combat climate change.
Wildlife deserve the chance to live in unpolluted waters, and corporate America, including the
cruise industry, must change the way it operates.



